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Guess who has a work placement this year at 
Australian Laboratory Services? 

Recently Eliza in Year 10 was invited to come and visit ALS and 
learn all about what ALS do.  Eliza has enrolled in the Certificate III 

in Laboratory Skills at the Gordon and has a strong interest in 
science.  ALS has an amazing Chemistry, Biology and Micro 

Biology lab which Eliza enjoyed seeing and hearing about the 
work they do – mainly in the area of water testing.   

 
The end result of the visit was Eliza has been offered a regular 
work placement with ALS which will complement her studies at 

the Gordon. 
 

ALS are a strong supporter of the P-TECH program and once 
again we would like to thank them for their ongoing support. 


